LEADS Daily Bulletin
December 27, 2022

NIBRS WORKSHOP

The Illinois-Uniform Crime Reporting Program will be offering a NIBRS Workshop for
agencies who have not established a user account or been certified for NIBRS reporting. The
training will be a high-level overview of Acronyms, submissions methods, getting set up in the
[llinois NIBRS Repository (INR), and how to become certified. If you or your agency would
like to sign up for a class, please email ISP.NIBRS.Transition@]Illinois.gov.

Dates and Times:

Thursday 12/29/2022 2:30 pm

As a reminder, the iClear reporting site will sunset on December 31%, 2022. The I-UCR Program
will no longer accept Summary Reports after that date.
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